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Abstract 
The UW Health and Safety Awareness for Working Teens (HSAWT) website had been hosted 
by a private third-party contractor. The primary goals of this project were to relocate the hosting 
of the website to the DEOHS server and to update the existing materials to have broader appeal 
to the target population. All of the content from the original website was successfully migrated to 
CE’s Drupal-based website on a DEOHS server. Site content was edited to reflect more current 
statistics and information. Visitors to the original URL are redirected to the HSAWT homepage 
on the DEOHS CE website, https://osha.washington.edu/pages/hswat-home.  
 


